City of Niagara Falls, New York

PO. Box 69, Niagara Falls, NY 14302-0069

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
Telephone: (716)286-4310

December 4, 2018

The City Council
Niagara Falls, New York

RE:  Lighting upgrades for Department of Public Works building and yard

Councit Members:

The City is in receipt of a proposal from Lime Energy Service, a National Grid vendor
pertaining to LED upgrades for various areas inside and outside of the Public Works building and
yard. These upgrades will result in annual savings estimated to be $10,008.00. The cost of these

upgrades is $14,998.92. Funding is available in budget line A.1640.0000.6422.000 — Light &
Power expense. :

Will the Council so approve and authorize the Mayor to execute any agreements required
provided the same are in form and content satisfactory to the Corporation Counsel?

Respectfully submitted,
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PAUL A. DYSTER

Mayor
Funding is in place
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Daniel Morello
City Controller -
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